
Frio St. Project Update:  Houston Street and Frio Street Partially Closed June 1, 2017 

The City of San Antonio will shut down a portion of Houston Street and Frio Street on June 1, 
2017 from 7:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m. for CPS and water main work related to the Frio Street 
project.  Houston Street will be shut down both ways from Frio Street to Leona Street for CPS 
work.  Vehicular traffic will be detoured to Martin Street. 

The southbound right lane of Frio Street will be closed from Commerce Street to Buena Vista 
Street for water main work.  Once that work has been completed, the southbound right lane will 
reopen and the northbound right lane be closed for continued work.  Frio Street will remain open 
to two lanes throughout the partial closures.  Per the City of San Antonio, “all work is subject to 
favorable weather conditions.” 

 


